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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Public Engagement on the Budget Process 

 

THAT Administration provide a report, by the start of the second quarter of 2020, outlining 

logistics, timing and costs of options for providing a specific annual opportunity for residents 

to have input on upcoming yearly budgets, the report to address the following: 

 

 Opportunities for resident input to be provided prior to the end of July each year to 

allow timely consideration of the input  

 Include recommendations on how the input is to be received, and  

 Who would receive the input. 

 

Background 

Councillor Paul Smith served Notice of Motion at the November 19, 2019 Council meeting , 

to be presented at the November 26, 2019 Council meeting. 

 


